
MARCH NEWS
IMPORTANT DATES FOR PARENTS & GUARDIANS

ST. PETER’S PARENTS’ ASSOCIATION

parentsassociationstpeters@gmail.com
https://www.stpetersns.net/parents/parents-association/CONTACT

17 March School closed for Lá Fhéile Pádraig/St. Patrick’s Day
Easter Holidays:  School closes Friday 11 April and reopens Monday 28 April 

SEACHTAIN NA GAEILGE
Is féile Ghaeilge atá ar an gceiliúradh is mó dár dteanga 
agus dár gcultúr. The annual festival is the biggest 
celebration of Irish language and culture. Keep an 
eye out for school events throughout March. 

WORLD BOOK DAY BOOK SWAP / FANCY DRESS

Children can dress up or have a non uniform day.
In celebration, students are invited to bring a book they 
have read, loved and would like to pass on. In return, 
they can take a 'New to them' book home.

LÁ GLAS - GREEN DAY 
As part of Seachtain na Gaeilge students are invited to 
celebrate Lá Glás on Friday 14th March, 2025. We hope 
to see lots of green on the day!

SMARTPHONE SURVEY
Take our short survey, link on Aladdin, to help us develop 
a Smartphone Agreement. We have connected with 
other schools in Drumcondra, Cabra and Stoneybatter 
to work together on this important topic. 
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